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Responsibilities Accompanying Scholarship Acceptance

To: Parents/Guardians and Campers:
	
We are pleased to be able to offer you a full or partial scholarship to PROJECT BIOTECH Summer Camp!  

We have a limited number of camp scholarships and they have been made available through the generosity and support of corporate sponsors and school districts.  Sponsors encourage and expect your full participation in order to experience the benefits of camp.  By accepting this financial assistance, you are agreeing to participate fully in camp.

Except in case of camper illness, you are promising to attend camp Monday through Friday, 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM, including the final event on Friday, the “Showcase of Learning.”  

Because the waiting list for scholarships is long, we request that all scholarship recipients notify PROJECT BIOTECH staff as soon as possible if your plans change and you cannot attend camp.  (Email dkovarik@shoreline.edu) 

We look forward to meeting you at camp!

SINCERELY,
PROJECT BIOTECH Staff
Dr. Dina Kovarik
Dr. Jan Chalupny
Dr. Reitha Weeks 
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